
STATE OF TENNESSEE 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 

DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 
William R. Snodgrass - Tennessee Tower 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1102 

April 11, 2023 

Lewisburg Water System 
Trigg Cathey, General Manager 
P.O. Box 2787 
Lewisburg, TN 38401 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: trigg@lewisburgwater.org 

Re: Invalidated Inorganic Secondary Contaminants – Resample Required 
PWSID: TN0000400 
County: Marshall 

Dear General Manager Cathey: 

The Division of Water Resources (Division) recently conducted a compliance review of Pace 
Analytical National Center for Testing and Evaluation laboratory in Mount Juliet, Tennessee (Pace 
MJ). In conclusion of this review, it was determined that the Pace MJ did not obtain certification 
approval from the Division for the following Inorganic Secondary parameters: Odor by SM 2150B, 
and Color by SM 2120B. 

Although this laboratory was never approved to submit these results for compliance purposes, the 
Division is only requiring resubmittal of samples collected since January 1, 2020. 

According to our records, Lewisburg Water System submitted samples to Pace MJ for Color and 
Odor anaysis from locations TP001 collected on 2/10/2021. These samples are now invalidated. 

A new sample must be collected within 30 days of receipt of this letter. A list of laboratories 
certified by the Division for each these parameters is attached. 

The Division appreciates your dedication to delivering safe drinking water. If you have any 
questions, please contact the Columbia Environmental Field Office at (931) 380-3371 or Sophia 
DeMarse at the Nashville Central Office at (615) 840-0245 or sophia.demarse@tn.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Murphy 
Manager, Compliance and Enforcement Unit, Division of Water Resources 

EJM:SKD 
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Cc: Tom Moss, NCO-C&E Unit, tom.moss@tn.gov 
Anna Sartors, NCO-DW Unit, anna.sartors@tn.gov 
Sherry Glass, CLEFO-DW Unit, sherry.glass@tn.gov 
Jamie Ray, CLEFO-DW Unit, jamie.ray@tn.gov 
William Terry Smith, Water Plant Spervisor, terry@lewisburgwater.org 
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